

Help plan the future of transportation in Oakridge!

The City of Oakridge is updating its Transportation System Plan (TSP). This plan will look at ways to improve conditions for everyone traveling in or through Oakridge, whether it is by car, freight truck, bike, walking, or bus.

Let us know what you think!

Oakridge TSP Open House

Tuesday July 16th
6:00 to 7:30pm (drop by anytime)

Willamette Activity Center Gym (47674 School Street)

Consultants working with the City and the project advisory committee have recommended improvements for the Oakridge transportation system, including road and intersection enhancements, sidewalk infill, installation of marked pedestrian crossings, construction of multiuse paths, and improved transit service.

Recommended improvements include a reconfiguration of Oregon Highway 58 that would reduce the number of travel lanes on the highway in order to provide a turn lane, bike lanes, and sidewalks without needing to add right-of-way.

Recommended transportation improvements are identified in Draft Memo #5 prepared for the Oakridge TSP project. This memo and other information prepared for the Plan can be found at http://www.oakridgetsp.com.

Accommodation for Physical Impairments: In order to accommodate persons with physical impairments, please notify the City of any special physical or language accommodations you may require as far in advance of the meeting as possible. To make arrangements, Contact: City Hall at 541-782-2258. For the hearing impaired, the City's TTD Number is 541-782-4232.